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LAC-DES-SEIZE-ILES 
NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

HAZARDOUS HOUSEHOLD WASTE (HHW) 
 

In our last newsletter, we had announced that the 

collection of HHW had been suspended temporarily. 
We are happy to report you that the service has 
been restarted albeit with some changes. When you 
want to get rid of your HHW, you will have to make 
an appointment with the municipality to meet a 
municipal employee during business hours. The collection bins that were located next to the 
semi-buried containers have been moved as they were close to a watercourse that connects 
to the lake. Many times in the past, paint or oil containers that were not properly sealed were 
dropped off and their content could have leached into the water… Protecting our lake is at 
the heart of this initiative.  
 

MRC CALENDAR OF SCHEDULED COLLECTIONS 
 

The collections calendar that was sent to you with your tax bill in January 2023 was 

incomplete… Here’s why: the MRC was in the midst of a call for tender. Below, the schedule 

for the last 4 months of 2023.  
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COMMUNITY LIVING 

 

CORN ROAST : THANK YOU !    
 

The Council members would like to thank the organizing committee, as well as all the 

volunteers who coordinated this year’s corn roast, held on August 26th, and all the citizens who 

participated. It was a great occasion to socialize, mingle and have fun. You are all invited next 

year!   

 

DONATION TO GARDE-MANGER DES PAYS-D’EN-HAUT  

 

The Association des Amis du Lac has donated 600$ to 

the organization Garde-manger des Pays-d’en-Haut. 

The proceeds and donations from the bingo and the 

open-air concert organized by the Association des Amis 

du Lac annually, have been given to this non-profit 

charitable organization whose mission is to support 

families for food and clothing on the territory. 

 

CIBC RUN FOR THE CURE 
Canadian Cancer Society   

The CIBC Run for the Cure is an annual event 

organized throughout Canada to raise funds to 

support all Canadians impacted by breast cancer.  

The Municipalité of Lac-des-Seize-Iles has 

decided to join the thousands who support this 

noble cause, to support, celebrate and honor the women of Lac-des-Seize-Iles who have been 

affected by breast cancer.  

To show your support, you can walk or run the 5km course on the Corridor Aérobique from the 

village of Lac-des-Seize-Iles to Lac des Pins on Sunday, October 1st at 9h30. The meeting 

point is in front of Station 16 Iles. 

If you would like to donate, please click here. 

See you there and thank you for your precious support!  
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